
Victoria University Secondary College 
Cairnlea Campus
Upgrade and modernisation 

Construction update 
The construction of Victoria University 
Secondary College’s Cairnlea Campus began 
in August 2020. The Victorian School Building 
Authority (VSBA) is working with the school and 
the broader community to ensure this exciting 
upgrade reflects the diverse educational needs 
of current and future students. The works are 
expected to be complete towards the end of 
2021, ready for the 2022 school year.

Victoria University Secondary College is now 
taking enrolments for 2022. For enquiries visit 
www.vusc.vic.edu.au or phone 9363 1155

Construction started
Term 3, 
2020

STEAM building completed

Performing arts and hospitality  
building completed 

Term 3, 
2021

Learning village completed 
Term 4, 
2021

Stage 1 buildings for Years 10,  
11 and 12 completed

Term 1, 
2022

Timeline



State-of-the-art facilities
In its 2019-2020 State Budget, the Victorian Government committed more than 
$23 million for the upgrade and modernisation of VUSC, a state co-educational 
Year 7–12 college with enrolments of 1,250. 

The project will provide local students with safe and nurturing state-of-the-art 
education facilities. 

PPAAHHPerforming arts and hospitality 
We are creating a performing arts and hospitality building that will incorporate 
a theatre, music rooms, food technology facilities and a canteen/cafe.



STEAM centre
We are also constructing new science, technology, engineering, arts and maths 
facilities, including multimedia studios and spaces for collaborative learning. 

Learning village 
A new learning village will incorporate modern 
classrooms with a central library, and the 
school upgrade will include sports fields and 
new hard courts. 

Good design 
Environmental considerations are an 
important aspect of the project, and heritage 
and environmental management plans were 
embedded in the school design by VTAS 
Architecture. 

PDS Group is the appointed project 
management company and is working with 
construction company SJ Higgins to deliver this 
high-quality project.



 
 

You can contact us:
Victorian School Building Authority

1800 896 950

vsba@education.vic.gov.au

www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au

/victorianschoolbuild

For information in your 
language, please call the 
Victorian School Building 
Authority’s translation 
service on 03 9280 0712.

	 •	� More subjects, academic, sporting and 
creative opportunities

	 •	�� Greater support to achieve their full 
potential 

	 •	� Inclusive, modern, flexible and engaging 
learning environments

	 •	� Extra facilities for the community to use  
after-hours

	 •	� Streetscape enhanced by new architect-
designed buildings 

	 •	�� Support for local construction jobs

	 •	� Sustainable design that’s better for our 
environment 

Benefits to students

Benefits to the community

Victoria University Secondary 
College will keep its community 
updated through newsletters and  
its website as the project progresses; 
or visit the VSBA website.

https://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/schools/Pages/VictoriaUniversitySecondaryCollege.aspx

